
 
 

 
From: Jeffrey Gee [mailto:gee@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 4:18 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: RSTYPE@aol.com 
Subject: KHSL-TV STA Extension Request 
 
Mr. Habib: 
 
Pursuant to our discussion earlier today, on behalf of Catamount Broadcasting of Chico-Redding, Inc., I 
hereby with withdraw the currently pending request for extension of STA for station KHSL-TV (FCC File 
No.  BELSTA-20091104AGF) and request that it be dismissed. 
 
Please call me if you have any questions or require further documentation of this request. 
 
Thanks. 
 
---Jeff 
 

___________________ 

Jeffrey J. Gee | Fletcher Heald & Hildreth, PLC 
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 | Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0511| Fax: 703.812.0486| Mobile: 202.257.4454  
gee@fhhlaw.com 

 

TAX ADVICE DISCLAIMER: Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations, we are required to inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in 
this email or any attachment hereto is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, either (i) for purposes of avoiding 
penalties imposed under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-
related matter addressed herein. 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from this law firm which may be confidential or privileged. The information is 
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. 

 


